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From: "Bob Kochan” <rkochan@forensic-analysis.com>
To: "Randy Down" <rdown@forensic-analysis.com>
Cc: "Nellie Williams* <nwilliams@forensic-analysis.com>

Sent:  Wednesday, October 19, 2005 9:07 pr)
Subject:  Re: Manny's Report 5§30-0023-05-25

R&N,

Good Morning!

Freviewed and edited all three reports and found a large number of wordsmithing needed to be performed to
clarify and keep FAEC out of further hot water. I could not specifically tell if 530-0024 was flooded at all but it
appears that the house did not float off of its supports because of the remaining leave debris under the home's
perimeter that is visible in a photo or two.

In general I believe Manhy tried to comply with the objective but he is having a lot of problems with the
wording as.you will notice from all my red lettering.

His continued efforts are going to require double efforts on the reviewer's part. If Bill is providing the review,
please ask him to be properly wordsmith each report as if he would have written it to get the point across.

ks,
B




